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SCKLS Phone System Policy 

SCKLS does not provide phone system services. 
 
SCKLS will not quote, purchase, sell, install, maintain or provide technical support for any type of phone system.  
 
Member libraries desiring phone system services are encouraged to contact a vendor who provides such services. 
 
SCKLS, upon request by a member library, may provide limited consultation and planning assistance, in 
conjunction with a library selected phone system vendor.   
 
Questions regarding this policy should be directed to one of the following SCKLS staff: 
 

a. SCKLS Director of Information Technology 
b. SCKLS Automation and Technology Services Coordinator  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


